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Tuesday	7th	November	–	Foundation	2	Physical			
Development	Parent	Workshop	–	9am	
Wednesday	8th	November	–	Year	2	Class	Assembly	–	
9:15am	
Friday	10th	November	-	Foundation	1	Physical	
Development	Parent	Workshop	–	9am	
Friday	10th	November	–	NON	UNIFORM	in	exchange	for	
Bottles	for	the	Christmas	Fayre	
Friday	10th	November	–	Year	1	Class	Assembly	–	3pm		

Everyone	has	settled	
straight	back	into	school	
after	half	term……	
This	week	in	school,	Year	2	have	
created	some	wonderful	art	work	
linked	to	Bonfire	night	and	fire	
works.	

	
Year	1	enjoyed	a	Halloween	
story	from	a	special	visitor.	They	
particularly	enjoyed	the	treats	that	
she	brought	with	her	in	her	
cauldron.		

Gold	School	Games	Mark	
We	are	very	proud	of	Mr	Hinds	
and	all	our	pupils	who	helped	us	
achieve	the	Gold	School	Games	
Mark.	Mr	Hinds	attended	a	special	
event	where	he	was	presented	
with	the	award.	This	is	an	amazing	
achievement! 

	
Year	4	have	been	learning	about	
poetry	and	have	produced	some	
wonderful	collaborative	work.	

	

Christmas	Fayre……On	the	
Friday’s	leading	up	to	the	Christmas	
Fayre	we	will	be	having	non	uniform	
days	so	we	can	ask	for	donations	
towards	the	fayre,	in	exchange	for	the	
children	wearing	their	own	clothes.	
Friday	10th	November	–	Bottles	
Friday	17th	November	–	Sweets	&	
lollypops	
Friday	24th	November	–	£1	donation	
Friday	1st	December	–	Cakes	&	Biscuits	
	

	
of	their	baby	son.	Henry	James	
Harrison	was	born	17th	October	
weighing	7lbs.	He	has	already	visited	
school	and	the	staff	have	enjoyed	some	
lovely	cuddles!	
	
*******IMPORTANT	NEWS********	
*******CHANGE	OF	TIME*********	
THE	KEY	STAGE	2	CAROL	CONCERT	

WILL	STILL	TAKE	PLACE	ON	
THURSDAY	21ST	DECEMBER	BUT	

WILL	NOW	BE	AT	2PM	
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Baby	News	
Congratulations	
to	Mrs	Harrison	
and	her	husband	
on	the	birth	



 Lorem Ipsum 

   

St Michael and all angels Primary school 
www.smaaawirral.com    Twitter: @smaaanews  

	

In	case	you	missed	the	key	diary	dates	sent	out	before	half	term	-	
	

Monday	13th	November	–	ANTI	BULLYING	WEEK		
Monday	13th	November	–	Flu	Vaccinations	–	F2,	Y1,	Y2,	Y3	and	Y4	
Tuesday	14th	November	–	Year	4	&	Year	5	Maths	Parent	Workshop	–	9am	
Friday	17th	November	–	NON	UNIFORM	in	exchange	for	sweets	and	lollypops		
Friday	17th	November	–	Year	4	Class	Assembly	–	3pm	
Friday	24th	November	–	NON	UNIFORM	in	exchange	for	£1		
Friday	24th	November	–	Year	3	Class	Assembly	–	3pm	
Thursday	30th	November	–	Whole	School	Advent	Mass	in	Church	–	9:15am	
Thursday	30th	November	–	Whole	School	PANTO	in	School		
Friday	1st	December	–	NON	UNIFORM	DAY	in	exchange	for	cakes	and	biscuits		
Friday	1st	December	–	CHRISTMAS	FAYRE	3:30pm	to	5pm	
Week	Beginning	4th	December	–	School	Council	Toy	Appeal	
Thursday	7th	December	-	Futsal	at	Tranmere	Rovers	Year	5/6	(am)	
Friday	8th	December	–	Key	Stage	2	Trip	to	the	Unity	Theatre		
Tuesday	12th	December	–	Year	1	&	Year	2	Christmas	Play	–	2pm	
Wednesday	13th	December	-	Year	1	&	Year	2	Christmas	Play	–	2pm	
Thursday	14th	December	-	F1	&	F2	Christmas	Play	–	2pm	
Friday	15th	December	-	F1	&	F2	Christmas	Play	–	10am	
Monday	18th	December	–	Whole	School	Mass	in	Church	–	9:15am	
Tuesday	19th	December	–	Christmas	Party	Day	
Thursday	21st	December	–	Key	Stage	2	CAROL	SERVICE	–	2:00pm********	
THURSDAY	21st	DECEMBER	–	Children	Break	Up	for	Christmas	
Friday	22nd	December	–	INSET	DAY	(Staff	only)	
Monday	8th	January	–	Children	return	to	School	

Weekly	Attendance	

	
Congratulations	to	Year	2	for	
having	the	best	attendance	
this	week.	Our	school	target	is	
95%	-	please	support	us	in	
trying	to	achieve	this	target.	
Foundation	2	–	94.0%	
Year	1	–	90.0%	
Year	2	–	95.3%	
Year	3	–	90.8%	
Year	4	–	94.2%	
Year	5	–93.5%	
Year	6	–	94.0%	
If	for	any	reason	you	are	
struggling	to	get	your	
child(ren)	into	school	
everyday	and	on	time	
please	come	and	talk	to	Mrs	
Hughes	or	myself	so	we	can	
support	you	with	this.		

Please	remember	to	check	our	school	website	–	www.smaaawirral.com	for	all	our	latest	information.	You	
will	find	details	about	our	curriculum,	school	policies,	important	events,	school	performance	and	a	lot	
more.	We	have	recently	added	a	number	of	videos	linked	to	our	new	whole	school	cursive	handwriting	
approach.	The	videos	demonstrate	letter	formation	and	how	we	will	teach	the	children	letter	formation	in	
school.	They	are	a	useful	resource	that	can	help	you	when	working	with	your	children	at	home.	Over	the	
next	few	weeks	we	hope	to	add	more	videos	that	help	you	when	supporting	your	children	with	learning	at	
home.		
If	you	ever	have	any	concerns,	worries	or	suggestions	please	do	not	hesitate	to	speak	to	your	
child’s	class	teacher,	Mrs	Bennison,	Mrs	Young	or	myself.	Thank	you	for	your	continued	support.						
																																																																																																				Mrs	S	Ralph	
	


